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Opportunities for Exhibitors 

The International Atomic Energy Agency (IAEA) is organizing an International Conference on the 

IAEA Technical Cooperation Programme: Sixty Years and Beyond – Contributing to 

Development to be held in Vienna, Austria, from 30 May to 1 June 2017. Approximately 400 

participants from IAEA Member States and organizations are expected to attend the conference.  

The year 2017 will mark the 60th anniversary of the establishment of the IAEA. The International 

Conference on the IAEA Technical Cooperation Programme: Sixty Years and Beyond — Contributing 

to Development provides an ideal opportunity to take stock of what has been achieved through the 

technical cooperation (TC) programme and to demonstrate how the programme can best contribute to 

the attainment of the Sustainable Development Goal (SDGs) in Member States.  

The conference is an occasion for Member States and other partners to explore innovative means to 

further develop partnerships with other UN and regional organizations, financial institutions, non-

traditional donors and the private sector, in order to enhance delivery of the TC programme. 

An exhibition is planned on the margins of the conference for Member States and partners to showcase 

achievements, success stories and partnerships (existing and potential). 

Each exhibition space is 6m2 (3x2m) and will be offered free of charge including 1 table (80x160cm), 

2 chairs and 1 Poster Board. 

In order to give the exhibition a professional look, it is nevertheless recommended that exhibitors rent 

a professional booth with walls, electricity, lights and/or furniture from an outside stand builder 

(contacts will be provided later). 

The IAEA does not charge an exhibitor fee; however, partners wishing to take advantage of the 

opportunity to exhibit are encouraged to make a voluntary contribution to the IAEA in support of the 

conference. The contribution would be utilized to cover costs directly related to the organization of the 

conference. Voluntary contributions will be acknowledged during the conference. 

Interested parties should contact the Scientific Secretariat by email to Atoms4Dev2017@iaea.org by 

30 January 2017. 

Please note that should exhibitors wish to be registered as conference participants, they must follow 

the normal participation procedures as described under the conference announcement available under: 

http://www-pub.iaea.org/iaeameetings/52858/International-Conference-on-the-IAEA-Technical-

Cooperation-Programme-Sixty-Years-and-Beyond-Contributing-to-Development 

Further details on logistical arrangements for the exhibition will be sent to exhibitors after their 

requests have been received. 
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